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Statement of Position Submitted 

Name 

Ian Walters 

Email 

einzelherz@gmail.com 

Docket 

E-7 Sub 1304? 

Message 

I have contacted Duke Energy asking for them to explain why every month this year I've seen a 
significantly higher increase in price per kilowatt than their claimed increase hike that they had 
approved. I repeatedly asked for an explanation and they refused. I hope that our state government can 
help in some way. Over the past year my power usage has decreased but my bills are higher. Below are 
some of my statistics: May 2024/2023 price per kwh- $0.149/$0.112 or an increase of 33%. Usage -
848/1016 kwh or 16.5% less April 2024/2023 price per kwh - $0.152/$0.114 or an increase of 33%. Usage 
- 769/920 kwh or 16.4% less March 2024/2023 wice per kwh - $0.157 /$0.115 or an increase of 36%. 
Usage - 617 /879 kwh or 29.8% less 
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